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Highcliffe School Student Bulletin
Monday 8th – Friday 12th January 2007: Week A
Thought For The Week:
It is better to fall short of a high mark than to reach a low one. - H. C. Payne
Our Japanese friends are coming ... Once again, Highcliffe School will be welcoming 12 Japanese students from our partner school in Hiroshima. This is a fantastic opportunity to make friends with someone from an exciting and different culture. They will be coming in March and are looking forward to meeting the students of Highcliffe School! If you are at all interested in hosting a student, please see Mr Bryden in En1 or the staff room.

PLEASE NOTE THERE IS NO S-FACTOR THIS WEEK 

DUE TO THE YEAR 7 SUBJECT EVENING!

S-FACTOR WILL BE BACK AS NORMAL ON THURSDAY 18TH 

S-FACTOR EXTRA IS ON THIS FRIDAY LUNCH IN SC10 - 2.40PM - OSMOSIS JONES!
Year 11 Religious Education/Religious Studies revision sessions begin on Thursdays in H7 at 3.30pm.  These will run until Easter. Everyone welcome!
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Space Club - Space Club starts this Tuesday at 3.20 – 4.15pm in Room Sc1 with Miss Berkeley. Make rockets, imagine life in space, design your own mission patch! For those who are a little more interested in the universe, there is stuff for you too!
MUSIC NOTICES:

Tuesday after school: 

Musical rehearsal for chorus A and B and soloists 3.20 - 5.00pm

Wednesday after school:     
Musical rehearsal for soloists 3.20 - 5.00pm

Thursday after school:    
Musical rehearsal for chorus A and C and soloists 3.20 - 5.00pm

Friday lunchtime:              
Guitar Club as normal in EX2 1.40-2.10pm

CAN'T STOP THE BEAT - Please check the notice board to see which groups you are in now.

PE NOTICES:

All PE lessons this week:

Girls need to bring indoor kit with trainers

Boys need to bring outdoor kit with boots

Lunchtime movies: Watch out for the movies being shown in the Dance Studio most lunchtimes! Currently showing: ‘Over The Hedge’! All welcome!

BRAIN TEASER: 
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As you know, one way to tell an insect from a spider is to count its legs. All insects have six legs, and all spiders have eight legs. So if some insects and spiders went to a dance, and there were 48 dancing legs, how many insects and how many spiders were at the dance?
Answers to be submitted with your name and tutor group in the Brain Teaser box in Ma6 Before Friday 12th January.

The winner of the last brainteaser was Stefan Townsend of 72.  Well-done Stefan!  Look on the plasma screens to see the solution.
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ENLIGHTENING ECO FACT – 
THINK GREEN!
 

Remember to recycle your Christmas cards this year.
Tesco and WH Smiths have recycling stations so fill 'em up!
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